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Visiting Cruise Vessels 

Issued  1st January 2024 

Expires  31st December 2024 

 

Mariners and harbour users are advised that cruise ships will be visiting the port from April until October 

2024 on a frequent basis. A full list of calls is maintained on the Port Authority’s website and can be 

found using the home page link, or at https://holyheadport.co.uk/pages/cruise. 

It is currently anticipated that the majority of vessels will berth alongside the Deep Water Jetty but some 

will be anchoring and conducting tendering operations to take passengers ashore. Those scheduled to 

anchor are listed below, but this is subject to change: 

13th May Seabourn Ovation 27th July Jewel of the Seas 
18th May Exploris 30th July Regal Princess 
22nd May World Navigator 1st August Jewel of the Seas 
3rd June  Viking Saturn 10th August Regal Princess 
10th June Le Dumont D’urville 15th August Vasco Da Gama 
19th June Jewel of the Seas 24th August Regal Princess 
9th July Renaissance 5th September Regal Princess 
 

Vessels are expected to anchor approximately 3 cables East-by-South of the Breakwater Light House.  

Arrival and departure times of the vessels will be promulgated by Port Control but tender operations 

may be conducted at any time during a ships’ call.  

Attention: Masters of visiting cruise vessels; their advising Pilots; the Masters of ferries; and other 

vessels using the Traffic Separation Scheme;  your attention is drawn to Rule10(g) and the need for co-

operation as for practical reasons the cruise vessels will have to anchor near the termination, or 

potentially encroach in to, the TSS. 

Harbour users, including paddle boarders, canoeists, and jet-skiers, are request not to approach cruise 

vessels too closely so as not to create safety and security alerts. 

 

John Goddard 

Harbour Master 

Holyhead Harbour 
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